
 

 

Belvedere Family Church Newsletter 6.29.18 
 
Drissa Kone 
June 29, 2018 
 

 
 
 
 

-Table of Contents- 

Greetings 

USA Ancestor Blessing Event 

Hyojeong 7-Day DP Conference at IPEC 

Shehaqua: Family Camp 

PeaceIN Project 
 

Greetings BFC! 

Announcing two important July events. 
 
 

 
 

USA Ancestor Blessing Event at Belvedere on July 28-29 

There will be a USA Ancestor Blessing tour in four major areas: 

 

New York 

Washington, D.C. 

Los Angeles 

Chicago 

 

The New York event will take place at Belvedere on July 28-29. 

Read details at familyfed.lpages,co/usa-ancestor-blessing-tour  

Register online and prepare early! 

 



 

 

We highly encourage all members to study the website in order to prepare for this very 

important event! 
 
 

 
 

Hyojeong 7-Day DP Conference at IPEC from July 18-25  

Mr. Nakamura and Mr. Kachi from Japan will host another lecture program on the DP and True 

Parents’ life course in detail with simultaneous English translation. 

 

This can be a life-changing experience for you! 

 

Register today at 

familyfed,org/events/dpworkshop/7-day-divine-principle-retreat-july-2018-17361/ 

 

Click here to watch last week's Weekly Update! 
 

 



 

 

Week 2 is Full, Week 1 and the Weekend Still Have Some Space! 

Only a Few More Days to Register! 

The last deadline before the fees go up is fast approaching, so if you've been waiting for the right 

time to register, THIS IS IT! Register and pay by June 30. Week 2 is already booked out, but Week 

1 and the Weekend still have some room. 

   

Summer Programs 
Dates 
Staff 

Week 1 
July 22–27 
Director: Kester Wilkening 
Assistant Director: Daniel Mizutani 
Education Director: Sunkwon Bush 
Weekend 
July 27–29 
Director: Daniel Hess 
Education Director: Kyra Moyer 

Find out more about programs, fees, and register at our website. 

 
 
 

 
UPCOMING PROJECT: 

Honduras Peace Park Announcement 

August 10 - 22, 2018 

 

LAST DAY TO SUBMIT APPLICATION: JULY 1ST!! 

 

Looking for a meaningful way to spend your summer break? Consider coming to Honduras to help 

create a peace park. The goal of the project is to create awareness for the need for a united 

community across the Americas. This is a project to foster friendship, collaboration and solidarity 

with the peoples of the Americas as we strive to develop a Culture of Peace.  

 

This August 2018 project will continue to make improvements to the El Way Peace Park that was 

started in January and August 2017.  We are working together with the local city government to build 

this park, and model a community of cooperation. 

 



 

 

Highlight video Jan. 2017:  www,youtube,com/watch?v=6NiARDYu8_0&t=6s 

 

Update August 2017: www,youtube,com/watch?v=nnf08XN_c2U 

 

 

During the project, we will:  

 

Continue construction of a gazebo that will service as a community gathering point 

 

Refurbish concrete benches and structures with ceramic mosaics 

 

Landscape the lawn and garden areas 

 

Hold a community gathering to celebrate our friendship and cooperation 

 

Visit local cultural and tourist attractions 

 

In addition, participants will have the opportunity to share in a culture different than their own and 

use creative problem solving while working in teams with volunteers from North, Central and South 

America. 

 

Please submit your application by July 1st 2018 as space in limited: 

 

Participants are responsible for a $500 fee, which covers room, board, and in country travel. 

Additionally, participants are responsible for the cost of their flight to San Pedro Sula, Honduras.  

 

To apply, click here. 

 

Please forward any questions to Carol Pobanz at  

PeaceINproject@ gmail,com 

 


